
 

LEARNER/ PARENT / TEACHER CONFERENCES 2017   

                     

Friday 1 December 2017 
 

All parents / caregivers along with their children are invited to discuss school progress and 
achievement with their child’s classroom teacher on Friday 30 November 2017.   
As all our teachers will be involved in conferences there will not be any planned teaching on this 
day, please bring your child with you to the conference and take them home afterwards as school 
is CLOSED for instruction.   
The conferences will last for 15 minutes during which time your child will be sharing their learning.   
How to book on line appointments for your Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences: 
Go to school interviews website: 
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz 
 
Enter School Code  

dadt5 

and click on “Go” 
  
Step 1: 
First enter your name, your student's name(s), and your email address.  
Step 2: 
On the next page, select the teacher(s) you want to meet.  
Step 3: 
Then you'll see a timetable showing when your chosen teacher(s) are available. Simply click on the 
times that suit you.  No squares available indicate that the teacher is fully booked in that time slot. 
  
When you are done, your interview timetable will be emailed to you.  
  
If you do not have internet access at home, you can come into the Office and Susie will book it for you. 
  
Bookings will close at 3.00 pm on Thursday 30th November 2016. 
  
We look forward to a 100% turnout of parents/caregivers/students.  It’s all about our kids and their 
learning. 
  
Anne Mackintosh 
Principal 
  

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/

